
 

  
  
 

Request for Approval for Ector County ISD to 
Participate in the E & I Cooperative Services 

Purchasing Program 
 
 

Ector County ISD is requesting approval to participate in the E & I Cooperative 
Services. The purchasing power of the Cooperative enables districts to receive 
considerable cost savings. This purchasing coop has many awarded contracts for 
maintenance/facilities products and equipment that will greatly benefit the Maintenance 
Department.  
 
There is no fee to the district to be a member of this cooperative.  

 
 

 
           

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 


